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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Water Resources Board (OWRB), it would need to increase the staff 

by about 0.25 FTE, which OWRB estimates the cost to be Twenty-five Thousand Dollars 

($25,000.00). This staff person would be used for program development and enforcement. 

Therefore, the fiscal impact of this measure is $25,000 per year to the state budget.  

 

The floor amendment does not change the fiscal impact of the measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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